commentletters

From: Bill Hatch <bhatch@surewest.net>
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2016 4:26 PM

To: commentletters

Cc: 'San Juan Water District'
Subject: Water Regulations



Dear Board Members:

It is unwise and irresponsible to consider a 33 percent reduction over 2013 water use at this time.

WAIT UNTIL April when the water situation is clearer.

You will lose all credibility with the public if you jump the gun at this early date.

Be prudent, but **DO NOT BE FOOLISH and PREMATURE!!!!**

I am a Water Customer who has exceeded the 36% reduction In the San Water District

William Hatch